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When my granddaughter Marlie was born, she
brought joy into our lives—until we noticed
her struggles with eczema. As a grandmother, I
wanted to create something to help soothe her
skin—gentle, natural, and free from harsh
chemicals.

I created The Haulin' Oats Bar Soap, using two
powerful, skin-loving ingredients: colloidal
oatmeal and raw honey. Colloidal oatmeal is
known for its soothing, anti-inflammatory
properties, making it ideal for eczema and dry
skin. Raw honey acts as a natural humectant,
drawing moisture into the skin, while also
offering antimicrobial and anti-inflammatory
benefits.

This soap isn’t just a product—it’s a gesture of
love and care. It’s crafted to comfort, heal, and
nourish delicate skin, like Marlie’s, and I’m
proud to share it with others. Each bar is
infused with that same love and attention to
detail, offering a gentle, natural solution for
sensitive skin.
I hope The Haulin' Oats Bar Soap brings the
same comfort and relief to others as it has to
Marlie.

A LABOR OF LOVE FOR SENSITIVE SKIN 

THE HAULIN’ OATS BAR SOAP:
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OUR HOMESTEADGrowing
Homestead News – Winter 2024 Update

Greetings from the farm! As we step into the new year, here’s a quick look at what’s been happening:

New Additions to the Flock
We’ve welcomed 9 new ewes, bringing our total to 17 breeding-age ewes. Lambing begins in late February, and we’re
excited for a busy spring.

Sir Loin’s Recovery
Our calf, Sir Loin of Semmes, overcame early health challenges and is now thriving—proof of the power of good care
and animal husbandry.

Spring Butchering Plans
This spring, we’ll be processing two pasture-raised pigs. We’re excited to provide our community with high-quality,
home-raised pork.

Bee Update
Our bees are settled in for the winter, with plenty of honey stores. We’re looking forward to a productive spring honey
flow.

Eggs Are Back!
After their annual molt, our chickens are laying again, and we’re back to a steady supply of fresh eggs.

Looking Ahead
With lambing, pig processing, and pasture work on the horizon, it’s a busy season ahead. 

Mimi & Poppy's Place is our homestead, established in 2019, located in deep south
Alabama. Our 13 acre homestead started a new way of life, living, growing,

gardening, animal husbandry, and an attempt to maintain a sustainable place to
thrive.

MIMI & POPPY’S PLACE

https://youtube.com/@mimiandpoppysplace?si=j-2080HJLgIaiYF4


WHERE WE WILL BE -

Join Us for Our First Event of
2025!

We're kicking off the year with our first
educational event on January 11th from
11:00 AM to 3:00 PM at Mason Hills
Farms, 4-Bulls location in Ocean Springs,
MS.

Mimi will discuss the benefits of
natural soap, while Poppy will answer
homesteading questions.
From 11:00 AM to noon, enjoy an
Educational Hour where vendors
share how they craft with natural,
sustainable methods.

This event is all about learning healthier,
cleaner alternatives and shopping locally.
Come out, get inspired, and start the year
with us!
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